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SUFFOLK POLICE AND SUFFOLK FIRE & RESCUE RESPOND TO VEHICLE VS
PEDESTRIAN ACCIDENT

SUFFOLK, VA (July 23, 2019) Suffolk Police and Suffolk Fire & Rescue responded to 

an accident where a two year old juvenile was struck by a vehicle in the parking lot of 

the Motel 6 in the 2800 block of Pruden Boulevard this evening, Tuesday, July 23, 

2019. Emergency Communications was notified of the incident at 8:11 p.m.

 

Following emergency medical assessment and treatment by Suffolk Fire & Rescue

personnel, the juvenile was ground transported to an area hospital with non-life

threatening injuries. The vehicle remained on the scene after the accident.

 

The accident remains under investigation at this time. No additional information is

available for release.
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